JULY 15, 2015

As of today | have not received any request for historical information by phone, fax or email.
being a very busy summer, for all, | am sure any extra time is spent for more personal matters.

I did spend some time with the Amboy Historical Society’s Historian, Lisa Harrington, at the
Oswego County Clerk’s Office on June 22, 2015 looking up documentation for referencing our
William G. Pomeroy Foundation Grants for our joint effort to secure the necessary funds for the
Historical Markers Project. After spending several hours at the Clerk’s reference library we then
stopped in to see the Oswego County Historian, Justin White, for further information. It was a
very fruitful day learning much information, not only about the Town of Amboy, but that about
Oswego County.

Further road trips will be planned with Lisa throughout the summer. Working with Lisa gives

an added dimension in our research, that will benefit the Historical Society as well as my job as
Town Historian.

Respectfully submitted,

Tim Kelley
Town of Amboy Historian



